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Bonkers for conkers & World Mental Health Awareness day! 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Pre-Reception have had so much fun this week celebrating all things autumn! We absolutely 
loved our conker day and the conker treasure trail! Not only did we collect conkers but also 
found lots of interesting autumnal objects such as brown leaves and acorns which the children 
then used in their artwork.   
 
Children celebrated mental health awareness day by using mindfulness to help them regulate 
their emotions. During circle time we have taken it in turns to say something nice about each 
other. 
 

In phonics, children have learnt all about the ‘b’ sound and have enjoyed exploring this using 
our Rocket Phonics ‘big book’ and concrete objects around the classroom.  
 
In mathematics we have been working hard on numeral recognition and we have been so 
impressed with their enthusiasm and knowledge!   
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